
TOWN CLERK 

MAY 2023 

 

Professional Municipal Clerk’s Week – April 30 – May 6, 2023 

 

Water and Sewer Payments 

 

May is very busy collecting water and sewer payments.  Total bills: 1822 of which 341 were 

emailed.  Payments are due by May 25th.  Residents may apply for assistance with their water 

and sewer bills through the NYS Low-Income Household Water Assistance Program.  
https://otda.ny.gov/programs/water-assistance/ 

 

New York State Town Clerks Association Conference  

Debbie and Deputy Town Clerk Jessie Hall attended the conference in Syracuse, NY, April 23-

26, 2023.  There are 932 NYS Town Clerks and over 300 attended the conference.   

Attended informative classes pertaining to Town Clerk work.  Association of Towns is always 

excellent. 

Huge thanks to Shelby Rose for taking care of the office while we were at the conference. 

 

Information Aide in Town Clerk’s Office 

Ashley Workman joined the Town Clerk Team on May 1, 2023.  She is very busy answering 

telephones, greeting people at the counter and processing water payments.  Feel free to stop in 

and say hi. 
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